
Subject: Hollywood Media District Request Assistance with Downed Signage - Overweight Trucks NW Corner LaBrea and 
Willoughby
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 01/18/2017 12:13 PM
To: Christopher Rider
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>

Dear Chris:

I am bringing this to your attention, I have reported this signage as down – it is still at the location.  Here is the service number SR#72609.   
I have attached a photo for reference.  Can you please expedite having this sign reinstalled?

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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